Hayward, March 15, 2010

Juanita Gutierrez 00 MAR 23 M4 9 42
2236 Occidental Rd. -
Hayward, Ca. 94545 ENVIR. APPEALS BOARD

juanitarealty@hotmail.com

US Environmental Protection Agency
Clerk of the Board Environmental Appeals
Ariel Rios Building

1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW

Washington, D.0. 0460-0001

Re: PSD Permit, 08-01 and PSD Permit # 15487

I reside a few blocks from the proposed Russell City Energy Center, Power Plant at 3862 Depot Rd., Hayward, I am a
Hayward shoreline lover, frequent visitor, and in opposition to the granting a PSD Permit to them.

As a Real Estate Broker in the Mount Eden Area, due to my work and neighborly association, I am in contact with
many neighbors, and the major topic of our conversations is always about the pending menace of the proposed Russell
City Power Plant. We have always objected to having a power plant in our neighborhood, and this opposition was
shown in the multiple petitions we signed and presented to all Ruling Agencies, The Alameda county Board of
Supervisors, The City of Hayward Mayor and Council Members, The C.E.C. etc.

In my opinion, the granting of such permit was against common sense; against the plan to preserve the wetlands; and
against the well being of the surrounding residents and wild life.

Please, review all the steps considered to arrive to such decision, and rectify it by doing what is right for all of us.

In your wisdom I trust,




